Steven Wright

The proposed Kalama methanol plant presents a clear danger to life. Methane escapement from the
well heads, transmission lines, and proposed plant should not be ignored. Green house gasses from
the plant will negatively effect our environment and will imperil my life, sons, and grandchildren.
This methanol plant proposal would be a toxic polluter and it should never be started.



